
I am in support of ZTA 23-09 and allowing incidental outdoor stays on the property in 

question.  Feel this would be a welcome addition to the County and an opportunity for 

individuals, couples and families for an alternative venue to experience all that Montgomery 

County has to offer.  

 

Jack Rushing 


